
Welcome to Our World, McKinley Rae Sneed!  Congratulations to Mike & Georgene Sneed on the birth of 

their baby girl, McKinley Rae Sneed, who was born about 5 weeks early on February 27, 2016, weighing 5 lbs. 8 oz.  Her proud 

grandparents are Allen & Susie Grant, aunt is Arrah Grant, and uncle, Allen Grant, Jr. A rosebud and cradle cross will be on the 

pulpit this Sunday and are provided by the Presbyterian Women in McKinley’s honor.  

Welcome little McKinley! 

Youth Winter Retreat 2016.  Our Youth enjoyed a weekend get-away at Calvin Center. 

Their theme was “Overrated.” The youth enjoyed learning the truth behind a life with Jesus 

being “overrated” and that our lives should be about training to be like Jesus rather than trying 

to be like him. We enjoyed playing “Dock” games outside at the Calvin Center where many of 

the youth relived fond memories of going to Summer Camp when they were young. Ultimate-

ly, we grew closer in fellowship with one another and more importantly to God. It was defi-

nitely not an “overrated” weekend! 


